

Muskoka Rock Executive Meeting July 11th, 2018

Mactier Arena, 6:30pm

In Attendance: Tom Wray, Francis Bailey, Matt Rinaldi, Jody Gillis, Trevor Coulter, Scott Baker, Crystal Neal, Crystal Jones, Scott Lucas, Kirk Alves, Jen Stephen

Regrets: Shannon Taylor, Tracey Coulter, Jenna Marchildon

Meeting called to order at 6:45

Trophy Case in Humphrey – the township will move ahead with a new case. We can add items to it as well. We are asked to maintain it and the bulletin board at the rink. They are going to look for older trophies to add to the display.

Arena signage – Francis has been in touch with both townships to put up signs on both arenas. Francis will follow up with both once he has concrete information from Jenna and Andrea.

Registration numbers – the Bantam team is still in question, we have 9 registrants so far. We will connect with the non registered previous players. Pee wee players sit at 13 skaters and 1 goalie. There are 17 registered Atoms. There are 11 registered players for novice, with 2 still to register. Tykes sit at 7 and initiation 2 is at 4 and 1 is at 6. The Bantam situation is the one that most concerns us, Scott will connect with those families and we will set the deadline for this team for August 1st. Trevor will be connecting with the younger families so that we can get a better idea. We wont make any changes or decisions on that until Fall. We will definitely be folding the Midget Team. We will need to let Andy Cook know. All in favor. Jen will contact Andy Cooke.

Coaching Applications – we will repost for Pee wee and Novice starting tonight. The deadline will be in 2 weeks.

Motion was made that Trevor and Jody will switch positions by Francis, Scott seconded, all were in favor.

Fundraising- Lace Lids hats will be a go. We will decide on 2 color combinations. Jody will order the hat colors based on what the presales numbers look like. Tag day is July 28th, PC 7 MT foodland, Don's GO store, Bala Freshmart and the Port Liquor store on the grass. Golf Tournament is the biggest commitment for the year. Motioned to go ahead with the Golf Tournament, made by Francis, seconded by Trevor. All in favor. We will be helping with the Cranberry Festival. Jody will also get access to both the Facebook page and the Instagram account that will be created.

We will connect with the donors in the next few weeks to get an idea of what their commitments might be.

We will definitely need to get on ordering the boards for tyke and below. We will look at some our sponsors to see if we can get donations to cover them. Matt is also connecting with Tim's so as to look at the Timbit program for practice/game jerseys for the youngest players. Nets will be decided on at a later date.

Review of Releases

Scott and Trevor are going to come up with an information package for our coaches. They will work together to come up with some tactics for coaching that will be delivered to the coaches throughout the season. Some of it will be done through seminars, video and one on one training.

Tournament dates will be on November 23, 24, 25 for Peewee and Bantam and December 8, 9, 10 for Novice and Atom. They will take place in Port Carling and Bala.

Sponsorships set;

Meeting Adjourned at 9:35pm

Next Meeting August 8 2018 at Mactier Arena